
9/10/19 
 
Dear Johanna and the fellow Winslow Park Commissioners 
 
It is with some degree of sadness I officially tender my resignation from the Winslow Park Commission 
effective immediately. 
I apologize for the delay as I had thought a verbal notification was acceptable. 
 
I must say it has been a pleasure working with a group of dedicated volunteers aligned in the goal to 
properly manage the treasure that is Freeports Winslow Park. Despite the occasional differences in 
opinion the group manages to succeed in maintaining this Facility in a positive fashion. Kudos to you all. 
 
I must also speak the praises of Neal Lyman and his handpicked staff. Without Neals creative problem 
solving, thoughtful planning and capable management the Park would not be the Gem it is today.  
 
I wish you all the best and will stop by on occasion to see how things are going. Its only a 20 minute boat 
ride across the Bay! 
 
Sincerely 
Robin Baron 
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